From: Sent: International Zinc Association <a href="mailto:swirths@zinc.org">bwirths@zinc.org</a>

Tuesday, January 6, 2015 12:24 PM

To:

Subject:

UNICEF Peru thanks IZA and Members for their support through Zinc Saves Kids

If you're having trouble viewing this email, you may see it online.

Share This:



6 January 2015

## UNICEF Peru expresses gratitude to IZA and Members

UNICEF Peru thanks IZA and its Members for their continuous support through Zinc Saves Kids. "Without your contribution it would not have been possible for UNICEF to provide technical support to the MoH [Ministry of Health] to achieve these results!", wrote Paul Martin, Representative UNICEF Peru in his letter to International Zinc Association.

Zinc Saves Kids has been instrumental in establishing zinc supplementation programs to fight chronic malnutrition and stunting as well as diarrheal diseases. Today, close to 1 million Peruvian children are benefitting from IZA and UNICEF-supported nutrition and health care programs.

Read the full text of the letter below or access the PDF document.